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From: DAERA Mobuoy Project <Mobuoy.Project@daera-ni.gov.uk>  
Sent: 13 June 2025 15:46 
Subject: Launch of the Consultation on the draft Remediation Strategy for the Mobuoy Site 

Good afternoon, 

You are receiving this e-mail as we have identified you as someone who may have an interest in the draft 
Remediation Strategy for the Mobuoy Site 

The Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) has launched a public consultation on 
a draft Remediation Strategy for the Mobuoy Site. We would encourage all those with an interest in the matter 
to respond to this consultation. The primary method for responses is online via Citizen Space. 

The consultation closes 2 October 2025, 11.59pm 

Details in relation to the consultation can be accessed via the following links: 

https://www.daera-ni.gov.uk/consultations/consultation-draft-remediation-strategy-mobuoy-site

https://consultations2.nidirect.gov.uk/daera/consultation-on-the-draft-remediation-strategy/

https://www.daera-ni.gov.uk/consultations

https://www.daera-ni.gov.uk/articles/mobuoy-remediation-project

We will update in coming weeks with details of the planned engagement events in relation to the draft 
Remediation Strategy of the Mobuoy Site. 

Kind Regards
Mobuoy Remediation Project Team

Mobuoy Remediation Project Team | Northern Ireland Environment Agency | Jubilee House | 111 Ballykelly 
Road | BT49 5HP
Contact: Mobuoy.Project@daera-ni.gov.uk
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Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council processes personal information in compliance with the 
Data Protection Act 2018. To learn more, you can review our privacy notice at 
http://www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk/footer-information/privacy-statement. If you have 
received this email in error, please contact the sender and securely delete. You must not copy, share 
or take any further action with the information contained therein without approval. Any opinions 
expressed are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Causeway Coast and 
Glens Borough Council. Please consider the environment before printing.


